
ALABAMA VOTER REGISTRATION ADVISORY BOARD 

-Minutes-

12/16/2021

Regions Boardroom 
Alabama Department of Archives and History 

Members present were Benjamin Jones, Adonis Bailey, Fay Poole, Bob Sanders, Eugenia Stone, and 
Darwin Prewitt. Absent members were Don Milligan, Jo Stiefel, and Debbie Page. Jeff Elrod was present 
to represent the Secretary of State's Office. 

Call to Order/Roll Call/Acknowledgement of Quorum/Review of Minutes from 9/30/2021 

Jeff Elrod called the meeting to order due to Chairman Milligan being absent. Mr. Elrod acknowledged 
that the meeting had been posted on the Open Meetings website in accordance with state law. Mr. 
Elrod took roll and informed the board that a quorum was present. The Board reviewed the minutes 
from the last meeting, September 30. Board member Jones motioned to approve the minutes and 
member Sanders seconded. 

Old Business 

The Board discussed legislation for the 2022 session. Many counties are seeking to increase the working 
days of their registrars and Mr. Elrod provided an update on those efforts. 

New Business 

Mr. Elrod reviewed the voter registration statistics, ERIC reports, and redistricting processes that 
registrars are currently working on. The Board also discussed Board member Stone's recommendations 
of improving the registrar office. Those recommendations included improving PowerProfile and 
changing the name of the registrars. 

Next Meetina Date/Adjournment 

The next meeting was set for February 24, 2022, at 2pm in the Archives boardroom. 

Adjournment 
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